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Resignation of Director 

 

 

 

The Board of IUL wishes to announce the resignation of Ms Iris Ang as a Director. Ms Ang is 

resigning due to other business commitments. 

 The Board expresses their thanks to her for her contribution to the Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

Rodger Johnston 

Director  
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